January 2022 NEWSLETTER

Wishing you and your family a happy, healthy 2022!



ALERTS

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU

The preschool staff would like to thank you for the generous donations that you gave for the beautiful poinsettias and our Staff Christmas Luncheon. Everything was amazing and we really appreciate your generosity!

CLASS PICTURES

Purchase your child's class picture for \$8 in the car rider line. Just ask a staff member, Ms. Paula, or Ms. Kristy.

BRIGHTWHEEL

Brightwheel is up and running for MCPCP! We LOVE it and hope that you do, too! We are working hard to get it ready for our new ON-LINE registration that starts on January 25th so if you have not signed up for Brighwheel yet, please do so ASAP. It offers so much for our preschool: check-in, messaging, authorized pick-up persons, billing, paying tuition on-line, communication, pictures, on-line registration, less paper used, less time spent, and so much more.

SPECIAL EVENTS

2022-2023 ON-LINE REGISTRATION

On-line registration will begin on January 25th. All in-house students will register on Brightwheel by February 3rd. All in-house students are guaranteed a spot each school year, as long as you submit their application and registration fee by 1 p.m. on Thursday, February 3rd.

SUBSTITUTE TRAINING CLASSES

Calling all parents who LOVE children and would like to earn a little extra money! We need your help! We have two substitute training classes coming up on Monday, January 10th, and Wednesday, January 12th, at 9:15 a.m. If you would like to attend and have not already received an invitation to attend via email, please email Ms. Kristy at kristym@mallardcreekchurch.org.

REMINDERS...

CAR RIDER LINE SAFETY

Help us keep your children and families, our staff, and all MCPChurch members safe by following all traffic directions while in the car rider line every day.

Car rider display tags MUST be displayed in your car window when you enter the MCPCP campus and until you exit it.

Right turns ONLY are permitted when exiting the preschool campus at both exits.

CLOTHING

Please send a jacket or sweater with your child's name written inside it to preschool each day, as we will go outside to play whenever possible.

If you have not already done so, please send in warmer clothes to keep in your child's cubby at preschool.

The PRESCHOOL and PRESCHOOL OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED on Monday, Jan. 17th, and Monday, Jan. 24th.

KFY DATES

Jan. 1st: Happy New Year!

Jan. 1st: Tuition payment #6 for February is due.

Jan. 5th: Last day to pay tuition without late fee.

Jan. 10th: Substitute Training

Jan. 11th: Pre-K Terrific Tuesday.

Jan. 12th: Substitute Training

Jan. 17th: NO SCHOOL-Martin Luther King Jr. Day.

Jan. 18th: 2's Pajama Day.

Jan. 20th: Meet the Pastor.

Jan. 24th: NO SCHOOL-Teacher Workday.

Jan. 25th: **On-Line Registration** for 2022-2023 school year begins.

FUTURE DATES

Feb. 1st: Tuition payment #7 for March is due.

Feb. 2nd: Happy Groundhog Day!

Feb. 3rd: In-house registrations for 2022-2023 are due.

Feb. 5th: Last day to pay tuition without late fee.

Feb. 10th: Church Members/Alumni registrations for 2022-2023 are due.

Feb. 14th: Happy Valentine's Day!

Feb. 17th: General Public registrations for 2022-2023 are due.

Feb. 21st: NO SCHOOL-Teacher Workday.

Feb. 23rd: Preschool Lottery (if needed).

"Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come. The old has gone, the new is here!"

2 Corinthians 5:17